
Hello, 

We would like to send you a few updates regarding COVID-19 and ask you to share this information in 
your networks. Please continue to consult the AAFC website regularly for updates. 

1. COVID-19: Guidance for Temporary Foreign Worker 
The Canadian Centre for Occupational Health and Safety Resources (CCOHS) has prepared an 
infographic on “COVID-19: Guidance for Temporary Foreign Workers” – available in English, French 
and Spanish.  

2. Guidance on the prioritization of initial doses of COVID-19 vaccine(s) 
The National Advisory Committee on Immunization (NACI) is a national advisory committee of 
experts in the fields of pediatrics, infectious diseases, immunology, pharmacy, nursing, 
epidemiology, pharmacoeconomics, social science and public health. The NACI makes 
recommendations for the use of vaccines currently or newly approved for use in humans in Canada, 
including the identification of groups at risk for vaccine-preventable diseases for whom vaccination 
should be targeted. 
 

3. Reminder: Next week the AAFC COVID-19 stakeholder calls will be held exceptionally on Thursday 
January 21, 2021 at noon. 
The NACI has produced Guidance on the prioritization of initial doses of COVID-19 vaccine(s) and it 
will be updated as the COVID-19 situation evolves.  

We encourage you strongly to share your comments and questions in writing through the AAFC 
Roundtable account (aafc.roundtable-tableronde.aac@canada.ca). 
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http://www.agr.gc.ca/eng/coronavirus-disease-covid-19-information-for-industry/?id=1584732749543
https://www.ccohs.ca/products/publications/covid19-tfw/index.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/immunization/national-advisory-committee-on-immunization-naci/guidance-prioritization-initial-doses-covid-19-vaccines.html
mailto:aafc.roundtable-tableronde.aac@canada.ca

